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April 23, 2023

 

           I would like to support the comments submitted by the Ozark Society, Brian Thompson, President.

           I would also like to be included for all future comment opportunities for this project, and for all future emails

and notices about this project from the Ouachita National Forest and from Arkansas State Parks.

            Thank you for the opportunity to comment and participate in the planning of this project.

Sincerely,

Tom McClure


